

Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us>

## Re: Colowyo Mine Permit No. C-1981-019 Decision Extension TR-125

1 message

Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us>
To: "Tennyson, Tony (Colowyo)" <ttennyson@tristategt.org>

Thu, Apr 25, 2019 at 7:41 AM

Cc: "Zach Trujillo - DNR (zach.trujillo@state.co.us)" <zach.trujillo@state.co.us>

Good morning Tony,

The Decision due date for TR-125 associated with the Colowyo Mine has been extended to June 28, 2019.

**Thanks** 

Jason Musick Senior Environmental Protection Specialist Coal Regulatory Program



P 303.866.3567 x 8134 | F 303.832.8106 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 jason.musick@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us

On Wed, Apr 24, 2019 at 4:40 PM Tennyson, Tony (Colowyo) <ttennyson@tristategt.org> wrote:

Mr. Trujillo,

Tri-State Generation and Transmission Association, Inc. (Tri-State), on behalf of the Colowyo Mine (Permit No. C-1981-019), respectfully requests a decision date extension for TR-125 until June 28, 2019. If you should have any concerns with this request please feel free to contact me at your convenience. Thanks.

## Tony Tennyson

Senior Environmental Engineer

Tri-State Generation and Transmission Association, Inc.

Office: 970.824.1232

ttennyson@tristategt.org



Please consider the environment before printing this email.